HCC March T-100 Meeting

Friday, March 29, 2019

HCC West Loop Campus

5601 W Loop S, Houston, TX 77081



Overview

On March 29, 2019 between 8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m., HCC Chancellor Cesar Maldonado and Dr. Kurt Ewen, Vice Chancellor for Planning and Institutional effectiveness, hosted a convening of the T-100 assembly at HCC's West Loop Campus.

During the meeting, Chancellor Maldonado provided some insight into data that was collected on HCC, and Dr. Ewen outlined the five "Organizational Competencies" that will help shape the strategic planning process. Feedback was gathered through individual, and group activities.

Photos:







